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Media Release 

 

There is no truth whatsoever  in the media reports that Prime Minister 

Dinesh Gunawardena would resign. 

Furthermore there has not been any request or pressure from any 

quarters for the Prime Minister to resign. 

These false reports are aimed at causing difficulties to the 

government plans and programmes. 

 

Lalith Rohana Liyanage 

Prime Minister Media Secretary   

         


